
  
Avonvale Road, Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9RH 

Telephone: 0117 379 0777 
Email: info@redfieldet.org.uk  

Website: www.redfieldet.org.uk  

  

        

          

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                    Educate Together Academy Trust 

                                                                                                                                                                     Avonvale Road 

                                                                                                                                                                     Redfield 

                                                                                                                                                                     Bristol 

                                                                                                                                                                     T 0117 379 0777      

                                                                                                                                          E: info@educatetogether.org.uk 

                                                                                                                           Company No: 8859774                                                                                             

Dear parent/carers,  

 
 

We are delighted to share that ______________has been selected to take part in a special 

rugby coaching session with Bristol Bears captain, Fitz Harding. This exciting opportunity 
has been awarded in recognition of your child’s excellent behaviour and positive attitude 
at the start of the academic year. 

Fitz will be visiting the school to lead a 30-minute coaching session designed to inspire and 
encourage our pupils. Please ensure your child is dressed in suitable sports clothing on the 
day. 

We are incredibly proud of your child’s efforts so far and look forward to seeing them 
continue to thrive, both in their learning and in the wider opportunities school has to offer. 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Scott Freeman 

Head of School 
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